
 

21 June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

We are currently processing enrolments for Elim Christian College in 2018. In order for us to 

ascertain the number of places we have available to offer new students next year, we would 

appreciate the following information from our existing students: 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Current Year:  Year _________ 

Next Year (2018) this student will be - 

Remaining at Elim Christian College as a year _____________ student. 

 Definitely leaving at the end of 2017 to go to ____________________________ (School) 

 Reason:  _______________________________________________________________ 

 _______________________________________________________________________ 

We are as yet undecided 

 

Signature of Parent or Guardian:  __________________________________________________  

Please return this initial intention form to the teacher by Friday, 7 July 2017. 

Whilst at this stage this is only an indication, you will be required to notify the school in writing as 

per the Proprietor’s requirements to give one term’s notice if your child is definitely not returning by 

Friday, 29 September 2017.  Thank you for your assistance.   

 

Yours faithfully 

Murray Burton MNZM 

Principal 


